

5980 Inkster Road Romulus, MI 48174

September 26, 2005

Mr. Mark Knope P.O. BOX 367 Maumee, OH 43537-0367

Dear Mr. Knope,

Thank you so much for the excellent performance at the Waste Management (WM) party during Michigan Municipal League conference last week in Grand Rapids, Michigan.

The Michigan Municipal League is an organization comprised of Mayors and Council People from communities throughout the State of Michigan. Each year WM hosts a party for our customers to thank them for their continued support. This year, with your help, this was one of our best parties to date.

Our customers will be talking about your performance for years to come. Incorporating them into the show enhanced their evening. I have received many positive comments from colleges in my Department as well as customers regarding your performance. You truly are a great comedian.

Thank you again for a wonderful show and we will be contacting you in the near future to book additional engagements.

Sincerely,

Carey Weihmiller

Municipal and Community Relations Manager